
Dear Parents, 
 

On October 7th and 21st, the Moriah Central School District has scheduled 2 fully 
remote/professional development days for grades Pre-K-12.  All students will be fully 
remote on these 2 days from the times of 8:00-11:00 AM. Please note that grades 7-12 
will be using a modified bell/period schedule for these two days. The remainder of the 
day, staff will be participating in professional development activities related to 
best practices for remote instruction, curriculum work, technology platforms and student 
achievement initiatives.  Meals will not be available on these two days.  Please plan 
accordingly. 
 
Thank you 
 


